
		

2017	Greetings	From	The	Katz	Family	
	

2017	was	quite	an	eventful	year	for	the	Katz	family.	Dad	passed	away	just	
a	few	weeks	shy	of	his	92nd	birthday.	Dave	retired	from	work	with	
Innovation	Saskatchewan	&	continues	with	his	Ethics	classes	at	the	U	of	S.	
Pat	celebrated	her	65th	birthday	&	continues	to	speak	and	write	on	a	
reduced	schedule.	Travels	included:	a	Mexican	Riviera	cruise,	visits	to	San	
Francisco	and	Sausalito;	a	Rocky	Mountain	Road	Trip;	and	a	Euro	
adventure	in	Amsterdam,	Milan,	Lake	Como,	Paris,	with	a	Viking	cruise	on	
the	Rhine	River.	We	enjoyed	summer	family	time	in	Waskesiu,	&	lots	of	
great	times	with	the	kids	&	grandkids	throughout	the	year.	Pat	released	a	
series	of	Canada	150	paintings,	took	on	several	commissioned	paintings,	
&	enjoyed	five	days	of	learning	at	the	Canadian	Watercolor	Symposium.	
We	send	the	best	wishes	to	you	&	yours	for	health	&	happiness	in	the	
year	ahead.	
	


